
The January 11th meeting of the Clinton County Board of Realtor was held at the 
General Denver.  President Sheri McIntosh called the meeting to order.  The 
Pledge of allegiance was recited and new members and guest were introduced—
Bayla Arehart, Carry Ziegler, and LeaAnn Wagenseller.  

Minutes were read with a motion to make a change made by Bob 
Schaad.  Motion to accept was made by Martha Saylor, 2ndby Ken Lundy—
motion passed. 

Treasurer report was given with a motion to approve made by Melissa Reeder, 
2nd by Billy Arehart.  Motion passed. 

Trivia with Bob was about weather. 

Under old business:  A big shout out/thank you to the Christmas committee for 
another enjoyable party.  A reminder that dues are due.  Late fees will be 
enforced. 

New business: Committee signup sheets was passed around.  Those wishing to 
help are encouraged to sign up.  It was noted that Highland County was not 
able to remain a board and that we need everyone to participate so that this 
does not happen to us.  A 2018 budge was proposed with a motion to accept 
made by Billy Arehart, 2nd by Ken Lundy—motion passed.   The idea of having a 
50/50 drawing at future meetings was discussed.  Steve Riehle shared 
information about the Day of Caring which will held on February 25th this year. 

Our speakers of the day were Terry Habermehl-county auditor and Will 
Barton.   They spoke about recent changes to property taxes and how the 
numbers figured. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Dan Williams. 


